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23rd February 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is with great sadness that I write to you to inform you 

that Mr. Hayward-Mitchell has decided to leave John 

Clifford School. He has been with us for thirteen years, 

which is a very long time for a teacher, but has now 

decided that it is time to go.   

 

During his time at John Clifford School, he has taught 

hundreds of children and will have forged relationships 

with many parents and carers. He will be leaving us at 

Easter and his last day will be Thursday, 28th March 

2024.  

 

Mr Hayward-Mitchell has told the children in his class in good time so that they can process 

this information. The children across school are also aware of this information. I will 

communicate the plans for after Easter shortly but today was to tell you that the pink tule 

skirt and Mickey Mouse hands and ears are being hung up for good at John Clifford School.  

 

 

Regards 

 

 

Janine Waring 

Headteacher 
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